
To whom it may concern 
 
I would like to oppose the proposed development of Greenbelt land in Wootton. 
Whilst I appreciate there is an increasing need for housing, Brownfield sites, 
regeneration and use of empty properties should be the first priority rather than eating 
into the countryside. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Emma Diffey 
 
13 Wootton Village 
Boars Hill 
Oxford 
OX1 5JL 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


